The President, Kerrie Christian,
and Committee of the
Black Diamond District Heritage Centre
Invites

[bookmark: _GoBack]Representatives of your School
to attend the
132nd Anniversary 
Commemoration of the
1887 Bulli Mine Disaster
at
St. Augustine’s Anglican Church
Park Road, Bulli,
on
Monday 23rd March 2020 at 1.30pm.

Followed by wreath laying at the Monument


RSVP
bdhcbulli@gmail.com
or
Graeme Stewart 42836429,
Mob 0438029244


